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Good Evening,
 
Please see the attached comments on the proposed recount rules.
 
Thanks,
 

mailto:rozellj@oakgov.com
mailto:MDOS-Elections-PublicComment@michigan.gov

Joseph Rozell, CERA
Director of Elections
County of Oakland
248-858-0564 office
248-858-1533 fax






































































































